NEIGHBORHOOD WATCH PROGRAM NOTES APRIL 6, 2011

Members Present: Lyle Ganucheau, Gene Reddell, Roger Valdez Bob Stockinger – Program Manager Bill Burdick – HOA Board Representative

Members Absent: Tony Del Sardo, David Kittelson (out-of-town), Sheldon Maxwell, Donald Velazquez

Prior business completed and discussed included installation of seven (7) lake "no trespassing" signs, BellaVita entry sign lighting and placement of NWP signage on main drive. A proposal of new stop sign and speed limit sign installation and replacement of old rusting signs was presented to the HOA Board. This proposal was returned for additional information.

A neighborhood tour, to determine appropriate new and old signage needs, will be scheduled. When completed, total sign needs and costs will be presented to the board. Two magnetic car signs will be ordered at a total cost of \$67.25. Program members examined the original contractor-installed stop sign poles for possible repair/replacement/straightening. Total completion to original specifications and conditions will be a long term project.

Respectfully Submitted, Bob Stockinger, Program Manager